
CUSTOMER NOTICE 

Effective May 1, 2017, Mark Twain Rural Telephone Company’s basic rates will increase 
from $18.00 to $30.00 per month for residential service and from $19.25 to $31.25 for 
business service.  However, we will be removing the associated FUSC charges on your 
bill along with Access Recovery Charge (ARC) fee for residential and single line business 
customers.  And, we are also removing the Subscriber Line Charges for residential and 
business customers.  Consequently, Customers will see savings between $.54 and $3.13 
per month.  If you have any questions, please contact our customer service office at 660-
423-5211. 


